Visiting Angels
Newsletter

Dear Friends,

Happy Autumn! Autumn marks the transition
from summer into winter and allows us to enjoy
the last bit of sunlight in the evening before the
nightfall arrives noticeably earlier.

Autumn is considered the most beautiful time of
year for many people...especially those who live in
the more Northern part of the country as we get
to enjoy the wonderful many colors of the trees.

As the weather begins to change, we want to take
the time to thank you for transitioning through
the seasons with all of us here at Visiting Angels.

Sincerely,

Your Friends at Visiting Angels Plymouth

Did You Know?

Autumn is often referred to as 'fall' because the
leaves fall off of decidious trees during the
season.

Once the leaves have turned brown, they are
considered dead and no longer receive any
nutrients.






